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Good morning

With my sincere apologies I am writing to inform you that, due to personal circumstances, John Mills

will not be attending the ISH1 (DCO) Hearing on Tuesday 25th. Therefore, there will not be any
representation from the Cotswolds Conservation Board on that day. We will still be attending ISH2

(Environmental Matters) on Thursday 27th to answer any questions that the ExA may have for us.

Best wishes

From: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon <A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 January 2022 15:25
To: Andy Parsons  A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon
<A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

Subject: RE: A417 Hearing - 24-28 January

Hi Andy,

I can confirm yourself and your colleagues have been added to the attendance list for the
requested hearings. We will send out Joining Instructions nearer to the time of the hearings.
If you do wish to speak on any specific agenda items then we would be grateful if you do let
us know in advance of the hearings.

Kind regards,
Joe Saffer
NSIP Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning)
www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate)
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.




